2162 TAMU

College Station, Texas 77843-2162

Phone: 979/845-7810; fax: 979/458-1046

Date
Name
Street

City

Dear RETIREE:
Congratulations on your retirement!  This letter serves as a reminder that you are required to provide a copy of the TRS letter confirming your retirement application has been processed, the amount of the annuity payments, and the date the annuity payment will begin, in order to continue your insurance benefits as an A&M System retiree.  When you receive the letter from TRS, which typically arrives 6 weeks following your retirement date, please mail or fax a copy to our office:

Mail:






Fax:
TAMU 2162





(979) 458-1046


College Station, TX 77843-2162

A copy of the TRS letter must be received in our office within 3 months of your retirement date.  If the letter is not received, the law requires that we cancel your A&M System insurance.  

Please contact me if you have any questions.  

Sincerely,

Jennifer M. Humphries

Employee Benefits Manager

